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I am writing in support of OR HB2682. People on bicycles are vulnerable road users and
should be fully and fairly protected under Oregon law. It is common sense that the bike lane
continues through an intersection even if there are no markings. This should be reflected in the
law as well. People responsible for the deaths and injuries of other road users should not be
able to get off the hook on technicalities such as this one, as has happened in recent court
rulings. Please pass HB2682 and help make Oregon cyclists safer.

Thank You,

Ross Winsor
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